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ARMENIAN CONSULATE GENERAL TO OPEN IN TABRIZ

- 25.04.2024

Azernews (25 April 2024)

Fatime Letifova

 

The Armenian government has decided to open a consulate general in Tabriz, Iran, Azernews 
reports.

The decision was made at the meeting of the Armenian government held on April 25.

It was reported that the cost estimate of the consulate was also approved. According to 
information, it was confirmed at the meeting that the monthly salary of the consul general is 2,565 
dollars, or 5/6 of the salary of the ambassador of Armenia in Tehran.

Click for more.
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